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costed. The re branding of MFB stations seems like a huge waste of money. There will be no difference to 
the structure of the stations according to the government yet they are going to rebrand every MFB station 
and the 35 integrated stations. The only reason for the re branding is to get an EBA through for the union 
which the past CFA board, Jane Garrett and others did not agree with so were sacked. 
The government announced the new FRV model saying they had just informed CFA, VFBV and the UFU 
that morning. Within two business days the UFU had a TV, radio and printed media campaign out putting 
fear into people living on the outer fringe by stating they are not covered by a professional fire service and 
we need the need FRV model. The website name www.firedoesntwait.com.au was registered by Peter 
Marshall a few months before the government announcement. The UFU must have known for months as 
you don't get a multi million dollar media campaign up and running in two days. I think this needs to be 
looked into and the reason why the UFU had earlier knowledge than anyone else also addressed. I think the 
underlying policy rational is to give the union what they want with no regard to the actual safety of 
Victorians. 
The presumptive legislation should never have been put into the Bill. It was put in to push the bill through 
and is purely for political reasons. The presumptive legislation is so important that it should be given 
priority and there should be consultation with volunteers about what is actually in it and how it affects the 
volunteers. 
 
I hope that you will look at these submissions and think carefully about them before just pushing a Bill 
through to "get it over and done with" as I heard some politicians say in Parliament when they voted on this 
bill in the Lower House. Politicians are put in the their positions by the public who expect decisions to be 
made that benefit the community. Victoria was seen to have one of the best Fire Fighting Services in the 
World. We need to keep it that way and not put the community at risk. 
 
Kind regards, 
Heather English 
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